
 
 

Notice of Public Meeting 
Development Charges 

Please be advised that on Monday, November 30, 2020, the Municipality of 
Clarington will hold a public meeting pursuant to section 12 of the Development 
Charges Act, 1997, as amended.  To present and obtain public input on the 
Municipality’s proposed development charge (D.C.) by-law and underlying 
background study.  The meeting will be held: 

Date:  Monday, November 30, 2020 
Time: 9:30 a.m. 
Place:  Electronic Teams meeting by way of on-line device or telephone 

Due to the COVID-19 pandemic all interested parties are invited to attend this Public 
Meeting electronically.  If you wish to make representation relating to the proposed 
D.C. by-law and background study, please pre-register and you will be provided with 
further instructions.  You can pre-register by completing the online form at 
www.clarington.net/delegations or contact the Clerk’s Department at 905-623-3379 
ext. 2109 or clerks@clarington.net by Friday, November 27th, 2020 at 4:00 p.m. 

Copies of the 2020 Development Charges Background Study and the proposed 
development charges by-law are available through Financial Services at the 
Municipality and on the Municipality’s website (effective October 14, 2020), 
www.clarington.net  

Anyone can participate in the public meeting and make a written or verbal 
presentation to either support or oppose the by-law.  Written submissions are invited 
and should be directed to the Municipal Clerk no later than Friday, November 27, 
2020.  Written comments received and submissions made at the public meeting will 
be considered by Council prior to the enactment of a new development charges 
by-law. 

This meeting is live streamed for public viewing at www.clarington.net/calendar 

Inquiries should be directed to Trevor Pinn, Director of Financial Services/Treasurer,  
905 623-3379, ext. 2602 or by e-mail at tpinn@clarington.net   
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